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We are sorry to announce that both
CORINNE SYMONS and DONNA POSSUM have left
Thunder Bay region to pursue their futures
in Southern Ontario. Both DONNA and
CORINNE have devoted many years to OALT/
ABO here in Thunder Bay and -within the
province. We wish them well in their new
endeavours.

As a result, vacancies were created
on the executive as the President's
position vacated by CORINNE was filled
by the appointment of GINA RAWSON. Gina's
position of Newsletter Editor has been
filled by me, Janis DeGagne.
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BULLETIN
BULLETIN
BULLETIN

OALT/ABO, in conjunction with the
Onatario Library Association wishes
to remind you of the new JOB HOTLINE.
If you are seeking a position, call
the hotline at (U16) 363-3380 and
listen to the opportunities available
for Technicians.

WELCOME TO THE NEW STUDENTS '87- *88
Association members wish to extend

a warm welcome to the LU Library
Technician students of '87- *88.
Welcome back to the 2nd year students
also. We would like to encourage
the students to take on an active
part in the Association and to enjoy
the benefits of group activities.

8 8
8 8
8 CONFERENCE UPDATE 8
8 8
8 Workshops tentatively scheduled for 8
8 the RENDEZVOUS '88 CONFERENCE include 8
6 Book Repair, CANEBSCO, Interviewing, 8
8 Children's Programming, Displays, 8
8 MARC cataloguing, and Running a 8
8 Meeting. 8
8 If  you have any ideas for workshops 8
8 or suggestions for a keynote speaker, 8
8 please contact one of the convenors. 8
8 They are: HELEN HEEREMA 623-9560 H 8
8 1(75-6219 B 8
8 & JUDY SENNETT 577-25 3 H 8
8 623-0U61 B 8
8 8
8 Let's make every effort to host the 8
8 most memorable OALT/ABO Conference 8
8 yet. Your input and participation 8
8 are essential for a first-rate con- 8
8 ference marked by northern hospit- 8
8 ality. 8
8 8

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Nov. 26th , 9 Pm General Meeting
Guest Speaker: BEV FISHER
Topic: A Children’s Technician

NOTE: The time for the meeting
is being purposely set for later
in the evening to enable students
to attend. The meeting will be
held on the 5th floor of the LU
library, moving into the lab at the
end of that evening's class.

Jan. 21st, 8:30 pm, Wine and Cheese
7:30 pm, Executive Mtg.

Feb. 25th,General Meeting(tentative)
Speakers: Representatives from
LU and OLS addressing the new
LU programme and Excel programme.
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MORE DETAILS AND EVENTS TO FOLLOW'!

Ontario Association of Library Technicians/Association des Bibliotechniciens de  l’Ontario
Thunder Bay Regional Branch

P.O. Box 3332
Thunder Bay, Ontario P7B 5J8




